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To whom it may concern, 

Rachel Cleary < rachel.cleary@gmail.com> 
Monday, 18 July 2016 11:54 
MayorandCouncillors 
Generations daycare 

I have been reading many of the opposition to allowing Generations day care to move to the new location. First I 
point out that Generations present location is on a road and there is no green space there either. I have watched 
the staff take extreme care when they are walking the kids to and from school and they need to cross any streets. 
The staff are very vigilant about safety with all kids . As for the green space the daycare often plays after school 
to allow children to bum off energy and on other occasions will walk the kids to Homma Elementary to play 
there. As for parking there is parking throughout Steveston. As a parent of Kids in Generations Day care I 
realize I may have to park and walk to the day care and pick up my kids and walk back to my car. There will 
always be inconveniences for someone out there but the need for safe, well run daycare is of high importace to 
many in the city of Richmond. To not allow this move to happen would be putting many parents in a difficult 
situation as it may require Generations to close or move far away from the school it services. 

Thank you for your time 

Rachel Cleary 
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